


NOTES FROM THE PASTOR
K E I T H  I N M A N

Dear FBC Family,

This past month, we launched the World Mission Offering emphasis in an effort to further be a Great 
Commission partner. Our goal this year is $154,000. On our website, and other soon-to-be 
communications, you will find the entities which we support. In addition to these, we have also supported 
Kings Hill Church in Boston, a church plant which is sponsored by our North American Mission Board. I 
am grateful for our ability to do so.

It has been a roller coaster ride this past year in so many ways. No segment of our society has been 
untouched by the pandemic in which we have found ourselves. The ups and downs have been expressed 
in our church life too. Our church staff has had several conversations with people struggling with mental 
health issues, in addition to everyday challenges. Attendance is currently running about two thirds of 
pre-covid numbers.
 
In the middle of all of this, I am so grateful to be part of our FBC staff. Without exception, they continue to 
bless me and this church. They have persevered through the cancellations, the “how comes”, the “what 
ifs”, the “oh no’s”, and the “help us Jesus” days of these past 19 months. There have been days of 
discouragement. And, yet this staff has prayed and prayed and prayed together, lifting one another up.

October has been designated as Staff Appreciation Month. I hope you will take the time to express 
encouragement to our FBC staff. They love the people of FBC and are grateful to serve you.  

Pastor Keith



NOTES FROM THE EXECUTIVE/DISCIPLESHIP PASTOR
J A S O N  E L L E R B R O O K

Church Family,

Thank you for coming together as the body of Christ to support our local theater and the film Show Me the 
Father!  Many of you came out on Thursday, September 9, to see the film premiere while so many others 
have seen it over the past several weeks.  On Friday, September 10, Steve and Paula Alcott took a group 
of International Students as well.  Our church’s decision to purchase a showtime also led to the 
opportunity to host a private screening for Coach Dean Hood and the Murray State University football 
team.  I was able to attend that screening and God moved in the lives of several that attended.  Thank 
you for being the hands and feet of Christ and helping to take the Gospel beyond the walls of our church 
building!  That is our legacy and that is our future.

On Thursday, October 14, we will have the opportunity to reach people that might not walk through the 
doors of our church on Sunday morning.  A Night with Keith and Kristyn Getty will be an incredible time 
of celebration and worship.  We pray that our church family will invite friends and family that need to be 
there! We made an investment so that tickets would be very affordable to purchase for you and the 
people you want to invite as guests.  You can get your tickets for $25 per person at www.fbcmurray.org/
getty.  That is a 50-70% discount of what it would usually cost to attend this event.  There will also be a 
training for children’s leaders and music ministers in the FLC that day.  We are reaching out to churches 
around the area, and many are already signing their leaders up for that training, at a cost of $70, which 
inlcudes one concert ticket.  If you have a personal relationship with a church that might be interested in 
the training workshop, PLEASE reach out to them and let them know that tickets to the public are 
available at this discounted rate!

Finally, this weekend, October 1-2, is the RENOVATED conference for women.  I encourage all women 
who would like to learn what it means to be a wife according to God’s design to attend.  The women’s 
ministry of our church, led by Debbie J. Bell and Paula Alcott, is anchored by a passion for God’s word, 
deep discipleship, and one-on-one mentorship opportunities. The stories I have heard about women in 
our church who have walked with the Lord for decades discipling and mentoring young women who desire 
to grow in their faith are significant.  I encourage every woman in the church to contact Paula or Debbie to 
see how they can get involved.  

In a world that is getting darker and darker, God is shining brighter and brighter through us!  His Church is 
the hope of the world, and our church is a part of that!  I pray through the power of the Helper that Jesus 
will work through us to bring glory to the Father and advance the Kingdom!

For His Glory,
Jason



NOTES FROM MATURE ADULTS GROWING IN 
CHRIST (SENIOR ADULT MINISTRY)
B O Y D  S M I T H

Hello M.A.G.I.C. Friends,
The month of October is one of my favorite months of the year.  We are scheduled to have our next 
luncheon at Barkley Lodge on October 25. We will depart from the Family Life Center at 10:30 am.   
Please sign up by October 20, so that we can give the restaurant an idea of how many to prepare for; it 
also helps us to know how many buses we need to take, as well as how many drivers we need.  We 
always have a great time and I hope that you will go with us.

FIVE MOST IMPORTANT PRAYERS:
	 David: Search me
	 Moses: Show me
	 Samson: Strengthen me
	 Isaiah: Send me
	 Peter: Save me

My prayer for you is 3 John 1:2, “Beloved, I pray that in all respects you may prosper and be in good 
health, just as your soul prospers.”

In Christ,
Pastor Boyd

NOTES FROM MUSIC MINISTRY
M I K E  R O S E

Hello Friends,
 
The event I have been so excited about is just about to happen on October 14.  I have been looking 
forward to our night with Keith and Kristyn Getty for months and months!  Thank you to everyone who has 
worked so hard to make this happen; it is going to be a wonderful event for Murray.  There are still tickets 
available for $25!  See our church website, www.fbcmurray.org/getty for details.  We need to completely fill 
up our Worship Center for this concert.

We will be hosting a workshop event in the Family Life Center from 11:00 am to 3:00 pm on the same day, 
and it will allow you to participate in a time where you will have the opportunity to be challenged by this 
wonderful couple and experience even more of their great music.  Come and join us for this event. The 
cost for the workshop is $70 and includes a ticket to the concert.

We will quickly transition to preparing for Christmas at First Baptist.  I have a super book entitled, “Sing 
Christmas”, which had been put on hold due to the pandemic.  We will be doing several pieces from this 
book of sing-alongs on December 19.  We will supplement these with solos, instrumentals, and readings. 
This too, will be a significant time in the life of our church.  If you would like to join us as we prepare for 
this event, we will begin rehearsals on October 17.  It will be a fun time together as we sing and fellowship 
in preparation for this holy season in the life of our church.  I am excited about getting this ready, and hope 
you will join us as we make these preparations.
 
This is an exciting season at FBC!  There are plenty of areas in our church for you to get plugged in to and 
to serve!

Blessings,
Mike



NOTES FROM STUDENT MINISTRY
J O N  K Y L E  A L L R E D

In September, we kicked off a Wednesday ‘Theology’ class, called First Academy, for students from 4:00-
5:00 pm in the FLC. It’s going great! Students are learning the deeper truths and doctrines of Christianity.
 
LifeGroups have gotten off to a great start! We have seven groups (three middle school and four high 
school) all led by college students and young adults! Continue to pray for the students to experience life 
change and for effective small groups that will facilitate growth in their spiritual journey.
 
A LOOK AHEAD – Fall Retreat! November 19-21 @ The Hill, Hardin, KY. $100 per student.



NOTES FROM KIDS1ST MINISTRY
R A C H E L  R I Q U E L M E

It is October! This month brings so much fun. We are not doing Fall Festival this year, but we still want to 
be intentional about reaching our communities. So, we are asking all of our families and church members 
to make Trick-or-Treating at your house a priority. What other time of the year do our neighbors come to 
our doors!? It is such a great opportunity to reach our neighbors with the light of Christ. We are providing 
some really great giveaways like splat balls, slime, and pop its with our Kids1st information on them and 
with church brochures. Pick up your own bag of goodies at church beginning October 17 to hand out to 
your neighbors.
 
Thursday, October 14: 11:00 am | Kids and Family Hymn Sing in the FLC. Families and their children are 
invited to join us for 45 minutes in the gym to sing with Kristyn Getty and learn how to incorporate worship 
in your home.
 
Wednesday, October 20: 6:00 pm | Kids1st Bake Off! 1st-3rd graders will have a bake off from 6:00-7:30 
pm, working in teams to make fun desserts. 4th & 5th graders will compete in Chopped Kids 1st edition. 
 
Sunday, October 31st: 9:45 am-12:00 pm | Kids1st Pumpkin Party. Kids can dress up and join us for a 
pumpkin party! Games, the pumpkin gospel, and lots of candy and fun!
 
Our Scope and Sequence helps families keep up with where we are in scripture each week at Kids1st. 
Pick yours up in the Kids1st area on a Sunday or Wednesday!



NOTES FROM THE LIBRARIAN
T I N A M Y E R S

We still have books on our giveaway table that need new homes! We have several non-fiction books and 
have recently added some great fiction books to the table. Stop by and grab some books for yourself or to 
give to a friend.  Books will be available through Sunday, October 10.

Our author of the month for October is John Ortberg.  Many of John’s writings are about “spiritual 
formation” which is how we become more like Jesus. He brings scripture alive with practical application 
and warm humor. His books will be on display through October 31.

Parents, please bring your kids by the library on Sunday, October 31 for a special fall treat!

Church Librarian 
Tina 













ANNOUNCEMENTS
NEW MEMBERS
There are no new members this month. 

FELLOWSHIP SUPPER

BLESSING BOX

Wednesday night Fellowship Suppers are at 5:00 pm in the Family Life Center. Adult 
meals are $4, children ages 3-12 are $3, college students are $1, and children 2 and 
under are free. Each week will include the following: vegetable side item, salad, bread, 
desserts, and drinks. 

	 October 6: NO MEAL
	 October 13: sloppy joes
	 October 20: chicken tetrazzini
	 October 27: potato/ham soup

Don’t forget about the Blessing Boxes in the FLC parking lot and at Riviera Courts. We are 
in need of people to bring shelf-stable items to stock the box. Items like mac and cheese, 
peanut butter, beef jerky, pasta, granola bars, and others are appreciated! If you would like 
to “adopt” the box in Rivieria Courts, sign up at fbcmurray.org!

RADIO/TV
Our 8:30 am worship service is aired at 11:00 am on WAAJ-FM 89.7. Our services are 
also broadcast on Thursday at 8:00 pm on Murray Electric System’s channel 15. 



ATTENDANCE

203 S. 4th St., Murray, KY 42071 | fbcmurray.org | 270-753-1854

September 5

September 12

September 19

VAN DRIVER
The van driver for the month of October is Ken Ashlock. If you would like a ride to the 
traditional worship service (8:30 am), Sunday School (9:45 am), or the contemporary
worship service (11:00 am), contact Ken at 270-227-1835. 

8:30 am Service   11:00 am Service   

112

154

111

College

22

18

NA

August 29 149 314 20

268

236

188

September 26 17180126

FINANCIAL
Contributions to the Family Life Center Building Fund have been received in memory of 
Betty Sue Vinson, Annie Nance, Betty Stewart, and Clark Bush, and in honor of Nancye 
Shutt.

Contributions to the 2021 World Mission Offering have been received in memory of Betty 
Sue Vinson.

MEMORIALS

CHURCH INFORMATION
FINANCES  (AS OF AUGUST 31, 2021)

$   936,280.00   Budgeted as of 8/31/2021
$   807,184.85   Budget Receipts as of 8/31/2021
$   844,647.27   Budget Expenditures as of 8/31/2021
 
$   154,000.00   WMO 2021 Goal
$     49,596.61   WMO Receipts as of 8/31/2021
 
$3,560,989.35   Family Life Center Receipts as of 8/31/2021
$   233,092.06   Family Life Center Borrowed as of 8/31/2021 


